Marian I(ing-Bell

From: Renee Baker

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2019 3:53 PM

To: Marian King-Bell

Subject: Reply to BOWC - Public Comment Matter for Sharon Sexton

Good Afternoon Marian:

In response to a matter brought to the Board of Water Commissioners involving a past due balance on the residential
property of Sharon Sexton in the City of Detroit, the following information has resulted in the conclusion of this matter:

After investigating the matter, it was determined that the past due amount, which was the basis of the complaint, was
attributed to the two lump sum payments owed to Ms . Sexton after successfully completing the WRAP program. The
two installments of $350.00 each have since been received by the department and applied to Ms. Sexton’s domestic
account causing her account to become current.

Ms. Sexton has received notification of this transaction and has no further concerns as it relates to this matter. Would
you please provide a copy of this communication to the Board of Water Commissioners to apprise them of the results of
this matter.

If there are additional questions or concerns, please contact me.

Thank you.

Renee Y. Bakier




